
 Meeting Notice 
Community Consultation Meeting 
Occupant          April 22, 2009 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday May 11th, 2009 

6:30 p.m. - Open House 

7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. – Presentations 

Enoch Turner Schoolhouse 

106 Trinity Street 

 

Planning applications for: West Don Lands, Phase 2 lands 
      

Site 

 

The site is located within the West Don Lands Precinct located east of Parliament Street, west of 

the Don River, north of the GO/CN rail corridor and south of King Street and Eastern Avenue. 

 

Proposal 

 

The proposal is to create 16 development 

blocks and streets in the West Don Lands for a 

range of residential, commercial, institutional, 

industrial, recreational and open space uses.  

Amendments to the zoning are proposed to 

refine existing zoning standards.  Finally, the 

proposal is to lift the “h” holding symbol to 

allow development to proceed once the 

required criteria has been met. 

 

Purpose of the Meeting 

 

The meeting will provide an opportunity for the 

community to have input on this project, view 

the plans and ask questions.  If you cannot 

attend the meeting, you can still make your views known by sending a fax (416) 392-1330 or by 

writing to Raymond David, Director, Community Planning, Toronto and East York District, City 

Planning Division, 100 Queen Street West, Floor 18, East Tower, Toronto, Ontario, M5H 2N1. 

 

If you would like further information about the proposal, please contact Diane Silver, 

Planner, at (416) 397-4648. 
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You may also contact Councillor Pam McConnell, Ward 28, at (416) 392-7916. 

 

Notice to correspondents: 

Personal information received at the community consultation meeting or contained in your 

correspondence to the City, is collected under the City of Toronto Act, 2006, the Planning Act, 

and the City of Toronto Municipal Code.  The City collects this information to enable it to make 

an informed decision on the relevant issue(s).  Individuals who submit correspondence should be 

aware that any personal information in their communication will become part of the public 

record.  The City will make it available to the public, unless the individual expressly requests the 

City to remove the personal information.  Questions about the collection of this information may 

be directed to the Planner listed above. 

 

Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice.




